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Rob,
 

We are finally going to go forward with a press release and launch. We are also doing a feature piece 
for the post and courier tomorrow that will run this week. P&C seemed very excited. We would of 
course love a quote from the governor or a social media post after the story comes out. Sorry about 
the notice but I just found out as well. With the big merger with Tesla pending there have been extra 
hoops to jump thru. If you could please don't share the release outside the office prior to the 5th. As 
you can see it will still have some edits and hopefully a quote as y'all did for Tyson and sunrun this 
past year. 
 

Thanks 
 
Ben 
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